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25/02/2025  14:29:362025/0253/T COMMNT Jan Brooker Comment on behalf of Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee

This application does not provide reasons for the significant reductions to the trees at the rear, nor for the 

felling of the tree at the front.  The photos do show some damage to tree trunks which may be a justification, 

but this is not explained.  We would ask that a Tree Officer visit to check on the need for these works.
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